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You Are A Leader
“You have got to love your people more than your position.”   John C. Maxwell

In June of this year I had the opportunity to attend the annual Academy of General Dentistry 
meeting in Nashville as a representative of the Wisconsin component.  Incoming president, 
Dr. Linda Edgar delivered a speech outlining the goals for her year as president and used as 
a framework John C. Maxwell’s book The “21 Indispensible Qualities of a Leader”.   I was 
impressed by her comments and happened to find the book at an airport bookstore before 
my flight home.  This little book got me to think about my leadership at home, at my office 
and with voluntary pursuits, such as serving as President of the Wisconsin AGD.  

In addition to the endless rounds of meetings, receptions and caucuses there were 
opportunities to meet and personally get to know the national leaders of our organization.  
The best part about attending the national convention is to have the opportunity to 
meet these leaders and personally observe them and see what “makes them tick”.  What is 
fascinating to me is what motivates these high achieving dentists to dedicate so much time, 
treasure and effort to a volunteer organization?  Why do they belong to an organization that 
requires so much time investment and effort? 

What sets the best leaders apart is their sense of Servanthood (Quality #19), they understand 
that to get ahead you need to put others first.  They know that leadership, above all, is serving others and a willingness to set aside 
individual concerns for the good of the group or the organization.  All of the best leaders I observed were heavily invested in personal 
relationships, knowing more about others around them rather than focusing on themselves.  They tended to walk slowly through a 
crowd, learning names, faces and connecting.  In the end their influence as a leader was directly related to the depth of concern they had 
for the people they lead at any level, without respect to title or rank.   

Another of Maxwell’s leadership qualities is Teachability (Quality #20) that to keep leading you need to keep learning.  When I 
graduated from Marquette Dental School 30 plus years ago (Whew!) I felt I was at the zenith of my clinical knowledge, only to find I 
was just a “safe beginner” shortly into my career.  After some setbacks, it was brutally apparent that for me to succeed in my practice I 
needed to embark on a path of lifelong learning and develop a passion for solving clinical problems and finding better ways to serve my 
patients.  That was a critical moment and an essential leadership decision that brought me to the Academy of General Dentistry.  A core 
principle of the AGD, a passionate commitment to continuing education and lifelong learning, is not something shared by many of our 
colleagues in dentistry.  As members of the Wisconsin AGD you have chosen the more rigorous path, benefiting you as professionals 
and elevating the care you are able to offer your patients.  I applaud your efforts and recognize that, you are a Leader.

“It’s what you learn after you know it all that counts.”  John Wooden, Hall of Fame Basketball Coach 

With the 2013-14 year the Wisconsin AGD we will be offering our annual Fall Membership Recognition Program featuring Dr. John 
Comisi on “The Balanced Oral Environment: Assessing, Restoring & Maintaining Dental Health” on November 8th, 2013 in Wausau.  
We are also working on offering a Spring CE program, details TBD.  More information is in this issue of the Mirror.

Chris J. Hansen, D.D.S., F.A.G.D.
President, Wisconsin AGD
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C o n t i n u i n g  E d u c a t i o n

Great turn out for our 2013 Spring CE event!
 “Occlusion in Everyday Practice”

Dr. James McKee demonstrates the 
use of a doppler to help diagnose 
the state of the TMJ on Dr. Rebecca 
Reckelburg. 

The spring CE WiAGD course with Dr. James McKee 
was a great success! The day was spent discussing and 
diagnosing the state of health of the patients TM 
joint. Full understanding of the TM joint and how it 
relates to occlusion continues to be a critical factor in 
the success or failure of many dental cases. Dr. McKee 
gave practical and hands-on instruction to approach 
occlusion and the TM joint in a way that provides a 
new level of predictability for the practitioner. Thank 
you Dr. McKee!

Dr. James McKee lecturing 
“Occlusion in Everyday Practice.”

The Illinois Academy of General Dentistry in conjunction with 
the Wisconsin Academy of General Dentistry is pleased to present 
this program lead¬ing to the Mastership award in the Academy of 
General Dentistry. To complete the Mastership Program, candidates 
must enroll for 1100 hours of continuing education, 400 of which 
must be of participatory nature.
 
Schedule 
September 27 - 28, 2013
8:00 AM - 12:00 PM Lecture and/or Hands-on  
12:00 -1:00 PM Lunch
1:00 PM -5:00 PM Lecture and/or Hands-on
 
Program Site 
Bisco Auditorium
1100 W. Irving Park
Schaumburg, IL 60193
847-534-6000
 
Speaker Biography 
Dr. Koerner has presented hundreds of didactic and participation 
oral surgery courses at international, national and regional 
meetings and at the state level for many state dental associations 
and AGD groups. He is not an oral surgeon, but he learned oral 
surgery in the US Army. For the last 15 years, he has limited his 
Salt Lake City, Utah practice to minor dentalalveolar surgery, 
including ridge augmentation & implant procedures.  Dr. Koerner 
completed a General Practice Residency in the US Army. He has 
a Master’s degree in Education, and is the author of many articles 
on various aspects of oral surgery for the general dentist.  He is 
also the author or co-author of multiple books on oral surgery.
 
Course Summary
This oral surgery presentation presents ideas to simplify surgical 
procedures in your office. Dr. Koerner emphasizes faster surgical 
extractions without extensive bone removal and ridge preparation 
for immediate dentures. He covers simplified socket bone 
grafting, one drug oral sedation, mini-implants, biopsies, surgical 
complications, such as bleeding problems, sinus preparations, 
and how to eliminate tuberosity fractures. Dr. Koerner clarifies 
current standards of care and will add some new procedures to 
your surgery comfort zone. Several of these procedures will be 
done on life-like dentoform models during the course.
 

Course Objectives
1. Perform oral surgery according to current standards of care.
2. Do “surgical” or difficult extractions that frequently occur in 
general practice.
3. Control patient anxiety related to oral surgery.
4. Be able to better control or prevent swelling, pain, infection, 
and bleeding.
5. Prevent or manage maxillary sinus problems.
6. Do bone graft (ridge preservation) procedures as needed in 
your practice.
 
New Dentists!!!
Two (2) full Scholarships will be made available at each program 
to AGD member dentists who have graduated less than 3 years 
ago! For information contact: 
Dr. Sy Wachtenheim, tzaner2@gmail.com, 847-858-1927
 
CE Credits 
16 hours of participation credit for those who attend the two days 
of lecture and hands-on. 38 total hours of participation credit to 
those who attend the 2 days of lecture and hands-on, complete 
the assigned protocol in their office, AND return to document 
the protocol assignment. 
 
Payment 
Return your completed registration form with your credit card 
information or a check payable to Illinois Academy of General 
Dentistry to: 
Dr. Sy Wachtenheim 
7031 W. Touhy Ave., #306 
Niles, Illinois 60714-4394
 
Register & Pay online at IAGD.org 
at this link: 
http://mastertrack.org/iagd  

 
Deadline for Registration:   September 24, 2013
 

C o n t i n u i n g  E d u c a t i o n
Customizing Case Present

Atraumatic & Efficient Exodontics
New Concepts & Technology

With Karl Koerner, BS, DDS, MS
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c o n g r a t u l a t i o n s  t o  t h e  n e w  ag  d  m a s t e r s  &  F e l l o w s !

New Wisconsin Master, Dr Brian Wier and new Fellow 
Dr. Paul Feit with Wisconsin AGD President, Dr Chris 

Hansen at the AGD convocation in Nashville

Wisconsin AGD President, Dr Chris Hansen with 
Dr and Mrs Paul Feit of Sturgeon Bay  at the 

convocation in Nashville.

New Wisconsin Fellow, Dr Theresa Gardocki of Oregon 
celebrates with her family at the AGD convocation in 

Nashville

New Fellows, Dr Paul Feit of Sturgeon Bay with 
Dr Rachael Vogel of Mequon 

New Fellow, Dr Theresa Gardocki of Oregon with new 
Wisconsin Master, Dr. Brian Wier of Menomonie.  

Dr and Mrs Brian Wier after the convocation after 
receiving his Mastership award from the Academy of 

General Dentistry.

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   

7:30 - 8:30  Registration      8:30 - 12:00 Morning Program  
12:00 - 1:15  Lunch and Annual Meeting Program   1:30 - 4:30    Afternoon Program 

Seminar will be held at:  Jefferson Street Inn, Wausau 
201 Jefferson Street Wausau, WI  54403         Hotel Reservations Call:  715-845-6500  Ask for AGD rate 

Email: info@jeffersonstreetinn.com 
 
 
 
 
 

FREE SEMINAR
WiAGD Membership Appreciation Day 

 

Friday, November 8th, 2013 
 

Jefferson Street Inn 
Wausau, WI 

Dr. John Comisi presents: 

“The Balanced Oral Environment, Assessing, 
Restoring and Maintaining Dental Health” 

Course Synopsis 

Dr. Comisi has been in private practice in Ithaca, NY since 1983. He is a graduate of 
Northwestern University Dental School and received his Bachelor of Science in Biology 
at Fordham University. He has lectured nationally and internationally and has 
contributed to the dental literature in such journals as General Dentistry, Compendium 
of Continuing Dental Education, Dental Product Shopper, Dental Products Report, Oral 
Health Journal and Inside Dentistry. 
Dr. Comisi is a Master of the Academy of General Dentistry, and holds Fellowships in 
the Academy of Dentistry International, the American College of Dentistry, the Pierre 
Fauchard Academy and the International College of Dentistry. 

Biography:  Dr. John Comisi, DDS, MAGD 

What do we as dental professionals do to help our patients cope and manage this disease process? This 
course will explore the whole basis of patient care including: cariology, preventive care, diagnostics, 
minimally invasive dentistry, periodontal management and how bioactive materials can and should be 
considered for use in your dental practice. We will explore the realm of composites and bonding systems, 
glass ionomers and the new categories of bioactive materials available; and their place in today’s dental 
care armamentarium.  

Program:  Friday, November 8th, 2013 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   

7:30 - 8:30  Registration      8:30 - 12:00 Morning Program  
12:00 - 1:15  Lunch and Annual Meeting Program   1:30 - 4:30    Afternoon Program 

Seminar will be held at:  Jefferson Street Inn, Wausau 
201 Jefferson Street Wausau, WI  54403         Hotel Reservations Call:  715-845-6500  Ask for AGD rate 

Email: info@jeffersonstreetinn.com 
 
 
 
 
 

FREE SEMINAR
WiAGD Membership Appreciation Day 

 

Friday, November 8th, 2013 
 

Jefferson Street Inn 
Wausau, WI 

Dr. John Comisi presents: 

“The Balanced Oral Environment, Assessing, 
Restoring and Maintaining Dental Health” 

Course Synopsis 

Dr. Comisi has been in private practice in Ithaca, NY since 1983. He is a graduate of 
Northwestern University Dental School and received his Bachelor of Science in Biology 
at Fordham University. He has lectured nationally and internationally and has 
contributed to the dental literature in such journals as General Dentistry, Compendium 
of Continuing Dental Education, Dental Product Shopper, Dental Products Report, Oral 
Health Journal and Inside Dentistry. 
Dr. Comisi is a Master of the Academy of General Dentistry, and holds Fellowships in 
the Academy of Dentistry International, the American College of Dentistry, the Pierre 
Fauchard Academy and the International College of Dentistry. 

Biography:  Dr. John Comisi, DDS, MAGD 

What do we as dental professionals do to help our patients cope and manage this disease process? This 
course will explore the whole basis of patient care including: cariology, preventive care, diagnostics, 
minimally invasive dentistry, periodontal management and how bioactive materials can and should be 
considered for use in your dental practice. We will explore the realm of composites and bonding systems, 
glass ionomers and the new categories of bioactive materials available; and their place in today’s dental 
care armamentarium.  

Program:  Friday, November 8th, 2013 

 

 

Make checks payable to:  Wisconsin Academy of General Dentistry  
 

    Send Registration and Check To: 
Dr. Christy Gajewski 1206 N. 16th Ave., Wausau 54401 

 

Due to the anticipated large number of participants, there will be no confirmations sent for this seminar 
 
Doctor                                                                                                                 
Address                                                                                                                
Telephone                                          AGD#                                                         
 
                    $ 75.00 Wisconsin AGD Members, deposit check or CC authorization to reserve your seat 
and for the luncheon. The deposit check will be returned to Wisconsin AGD members at the 
seminar.  However, the deposit check will be forfeited if member does not attend.   
 
                    $125.00 AGD Members, non-Wisconsin (lunch included). 
                    $395.00 Non-AGD Members (lunch included). 
                    $125.00 Per Staff Accompanying Non-AGD Members (lunch included). 
 
Credit Card     Visa____  M/C_____  AmEx____  CC#_____________________________  Exp_________ 

 
 
 
 
        

Or email registration to christygajewski@gmail.com

(Please make checks payable to 
Wisconsin Academy of General Dentistry)  



112

	T he Mirror	F all 2013 	T he Mirror	F all 2013

               Wisconsin Academy of General Dentistry  (Effective July 2013)

Above: Wisconsin AGD at the annual 
meeting in Philadelphia. From right to left 
new AGD fellow Dr. Dennis Godar, Dr. 
and Mrs. Chris Hansen, Dr. John Olsen, 
New AGD fellow Dr. and Mrs. Michael 
Hanneman, and Dr. Louis Boryc.

 

 

WiAGD BOARD of DIRECTORS 
(Effective July 2013) 

 
POSITION   NAME   ADDRESS / EMAIL   TELEPHONE/FAX 
 
President:   Dr. Chris Hansen   1833 University Avenue  Office: 920-437-7444 
       Green Bay, WI 54302   Home: 920-683-1987  
       cjhansendds@comcast.net  FAX: 920-437-7868  
           Cell:  920-901-1068 
                                                                                                                                                                  
Region 9 Regional Director: Dr. John Olsen   9725 W. St. Martins Rd.  Office: 414-425-7050 
       Franklin, WI  53132   Home: 414-349-7244 
       olsen.j.a@att.net                   FAX: 414-425-8970 
         Cell:  414-349-7244 
 
Region 9 Trustee: Dr. Sam G. Shamoon   600 West Eleven Mile Road  Office: 248-543-1778 

    Berkley, MI  48072   Cell: 248-514-2700 
     sgs337@sbcglobal.net  Fax: 248-543-4245 
           Cell:  248-514-2700 
 
VP/ President Elect:  Dr. Ed Batchelor                    2602 Crest Line Drive   Office:  608-240-1001 
       Madison, WI 53704   Home:  608-240-0277 
       edwinty@aol.com   FAX:  608-240-1551  
        
 
Treasurer:                  Dr. Ed Batchelor                    2602 Crest Line Drive   Office:  608-240-1001 
       Madison, WI 53704   Home:  608-240-0277 
       edwinty@aol.com   FAX:  608-240-1551  
 
Secretary:                Dr. Rebecca Reckelberg                1833 University Ave   Office:  920-437-7444 
       Green Bay, WI  54302  Cell:  920-562-0587 
       reck0046@gmail.com  FAX:  920-437-7868 
 
 
PIO/ Dental Care:  Dr. Peter Wilk   1163 Grand Avenue.   Office:  262-673-7826 

      Hartford, WI  53027   Home: 262-673-7150 
       peterwilk@mac.com   FAX: 262-673-3890 
           Cell:  262-208-6298 
 
Legislative:  Dr. Leonard Machi   12217 W. North Avenue  Office:  414-771-4580 

    Wauwatosa, WI 53226  Home:  262-641-1057 
Lmachi@wi.rr.com   FAX:  414-771-2464 

          Cell:   
 

Sponsorship Approval/PACE:  Dr. Lou Boryc   13195 W. Hampton Ave  Office: 262-781-9585 
       Butler, WI 53007   Home: 262-679-0600 
       louis.boryc@marquette.edu  FAX: 262-783-4409 
           Cell: 

Editor/ Webmaster:   Dr. Christy Gajewski  1 1206 North 16th Ave.   Office: 715-355-1717 
       Wausau, WI 54401   Cell:  715-432-4068 
       christygajewski@gmail.com    
              
Membership:  Dr. Lou Boryc   13195 W. Hampton Ave  Office: 262-781-9585 
       Butler, WI 53007   Home: 262-679-0600 
       louis.boryc@marquette.edu  FAX: 262-783-4409 

Continuing Education Dr. Michaelangelo Aust, Chair  TBD    Cell:  414-975-3709 
michaelangeloaust@gmail.com 
 

 
Dr. Richard Winter   5323 W. Hampton Avenue  Office: 414-464-9021 

       Milwaukee, WI 53218  Home:  414-352-6465 
rwinter3@wi.rr.com FAX: 414-464-6576  

Cell:  414-828-6465 
   

Dr. Chris Hansen   See President 
Dr. Christy Gajewski   See Editor/ Webmaster 

 
 
Long Range Planning:  Dr. Allen Langeberg   Mequon, WI  53092   Office: 262-242-1180 
       adlwidds@gmail.com   Home:  262-242-0968 
           FAX:  262-242-0930 
 

Dr. Brian King   6520 W. Layton Ave.   Office: 414-282-5560 
       Greenfield, WI 53220   Cell:  414-828-6465 

DRBMKing@AOL.com   
  

Web-Site Consultant:  Thorn    Thornzone.com   Office:  707-820-7007 
       t@thornzone.com   FAX:   
           Cell:   



To The Point
By Christy Gajewski, DDS

Editor

Don’t Drop the Ball!
We all should know the importance of a custom fit mouthguard to prevent dental 
trauma when playing sports. But do we ask our patients on a regular basis if they 
play any sports or if their children do?

The importance of sports dentistry has become even greater due to the role that 
sports have in modern society. Custom-made mouthguards are the most highly 
recommended mouthguards used for successful prevention of orofacial and dental 
injuries. It is important to inform athletes of the best characterisitcs of a custom-
made mouthguard such as retention, comfort, fit, ease of speech, resistance to 
tearing, ease of breathing as well as good protection of the teeth, gingiva, and lips.

A recent study indicated that among athletes the awareness of mouthguards was 
high, but that knowledge was gained from teammates, classmates, and media. 
The influence of dentists was very weak. As a profession, we may be missing an 
opportunity to help prevent a disfiguring, permanent, and expensive trauma from 
occuring.

How do we increase awareness of the importance of a custom sports guard? During 
the recall exam have the dental team inquire if the patient or the patient’s children participate in any sporting activities. 
Children’s Dental Health month provides an opportunity to speak directly to the children in their classrooms regarding 
prevention of sports related injuries. Sponsor a “Sports Guard” day for the teams in your community, or speak directly to 
the coaches prior to the season starting.

Children as well as adults may give some resistance to wearing a mouthguard due to it not being “cool”. Have some 
examples of guards in your office, show the difference between the bulky “boil and bite” and a custom guard. Most labs 
can customize the guards to school colors or their favorite professional sports teams, and the popular sportswear designer 
Under Armor TM now has their logo emblazened on their own line of custom mouthguards.

Let’s increase the awareness of the the high risk of oral injuries when our patients participate in contact sports. As a 
profession we should play a more significant role in the promotion of mouthguard use to prevent the occurrence of oral 
injury in sport participation. Let’s get the ball rolling....What sports do you play? Do you wear a mouthguard?

Dr. Christy Gajewski
WiAGD Editor/Webmaster
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EDITORI       A LTrustee’s Report

Dear Friends, 

We recently came back from a trip to Washington DC.  This is the AGD’s annual 
“A Great Dentist Goes to Washington”. This year, it was held on April 15-16. The 
meeting consisted of many national and local AGD Leaders as well as Dental 
student representatives from the American Student Dental Association.  

Under the leadership of our AGD President, Dr. Jeff Cole and the very politically 
savvy AGD Advocacy Council chair, Dr. Mike Bromberg, we discussed many 
issues that affect our economy and profession.  Top issues included the Repeal of 
the Medical Device Tax, the need to reduce the cost of dental education (student 
indebtedness) as well as the repeal of the McCarran-Ferguson act to end the health 
insurance industries exemption from antitrust laws.  We also discussed, at length, 
the mid-level provider issue and how it will affect the integrity of dentistry and 
impact the quality of care to the public. 

We had many guests and keynote speakers that came to talk with us on Monday, 
April 15, 2013. The program included:

•	The State of General Dentistry by Dr. Myron Bromberg.

•	 Insiders view into what’s happening in D.C. by Angela “Bay” Buchanan, Senior Advisor to the Romney presidential campaign 
and a former Treasurer of the United States.

•	 Student Debt by Jiwon Lee, President ASDA from Columbia University.

•	 Congress 200 – one year later by J.P. Paluskiewicz, Deputy Chief of Staff and Legislative director for Rep. Michael Burgess 
(R-TX, 26th).

•	 Congressional Office Visits: Expectation and best practices by Rikki D. Amos, Director, US Public affairs Practice

•	 Strategizing: Achieving Success on Capitol Hill by Patrick C. O’Connor, Principal, Kent & O’Connor, Inc., AGD’s 
Lobbyist. 

We also had intense training between the speaker visits regarding our congressional visits familiarizing us with the issues and all of the 
dos and don’ts of a congressional visit.

On Tuesday Morning, April 16, 2013, we were visited by two congressmen, the first was Rep. Paul Gosar, DDS (R-AZ, 4th) and the 
second was Rep. Mike Simpson, DMD (R-ID 2nd).  Both Congressmen were very dynamic in their speeches.  It was very impressive 
how connected they were to health care issues and especially to dentistry.

Later that morning we went to our Capital Hill visits.  Dr. Anthony Bielkie and I were accompanied by a bright dental student from 
University of Michigan and also an ASDA representative, Ms. Crystal Ammori.  We met with Senators Levin and Stabenow’s aides as 
well as Rep. Levin and Miller’s aides. We presented to them our issues with the taxation of the medical devices, Student debt and mid-
level providers. We were welcomed very graciously and we were heard.  The senator aides promised that they would bring our concerns 
up to the bosses at their next meetings.  We left more confident that we made our issues and concerns better known.  We now hope that 
their increased awareness will help our profession in the future.

In conclusion, the trip was a great learning experience for me.  I believe that I represented Michigan AGD and all dentists well by 
meeting our lawmakers and improving their knowledge of our stumbling block to be the best that we can be and to deliver the best 
dental care to the public.  Thank you and have a great summer. 

Respectfully Submitted,
Sam, G. Shamoon, DDS, MAGD
Trustee, AGD Region IX
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Region IX Director’s Report
Hello to all of my fellow constituents from Wisconsin AGD,

It’s been awhile since my last report to all of you and there has been much to inform you of 
what has been going on in the AGD. I will start on the National level. The AGD has purchased a 
new building in downtown Chicago that will house our national headquarters. The move in date 
will be soon so watch for future announcements. The AGD swore in a new president Dr. Linda 
Edgar and said good bye to a very hard working previous president Dr. Cole. Dr. Cole will be 
fondly remembered for the many contributions to the Academy from his tenure. The Leadership 
Convention took place in November of 2012 in Chicago, This conference helped promote the 
training of many of the Academy’s future leaders including Wisconsin’s future president Dr. Ed 
Batchelor. From the National Convention in Nashville we awarded one MAGD and 3 FAGD 
recipients, my personal congratulations to all of these individuals. The next AGD convention will 
be in our region in Detroit Michigan in 2014. Please help our fellow regions constituents in region 9 by joining us at this 
excellent convention. My hope is that we have many more Masters and Fellows to greet and celebrate in Detroit. The AGD 
board and executive council hired a new Executive director Mr. John Thorner. 

On a local level as presented by the metrics brought down to me and the rest of your hard working board we are moving 
into a  new era of involvement of the WiAGD board. My hat goes off to our present president Dr. Hansen for his help in 
not only appointing our new future president but also bring in four new board members. The leadership skills of all four of 
these board members will improve our commitment to you in many of the important quests in the AGD core values. My 
personal congratulations go to Dr. Christy Gajewski for putting the “Mirror” back in print. As we approach 2014’s metric 
hopes is going to be speared by new future board member Dr. Brian King. Membership both in the Dental students, our 
future and in the practicing dentists Dr. Lou Boryc, our new Secretary   Dr. Rebecca Reckelberg will bring a great new vision 
to the board. Last but not least Dr. Michaelangelo  Aust will bring our educational core value to standards set by all that need 
excellent CE. I look forward to the near and not so near future of the WiAGD. I hope all of you support your board by not 
only attending the courses we put on, but support us by bringing on new members to make Wisconsin’s AGD successful.

Thank you all.
Your Regional Director,
John Olsen DDS., MAGD

Know what you’re getting, who is making it, and where it’s coming from—

peace of mind in the care you’re providing your patients.

D&S Dental Laboratory  •  1020 Quinn Drive  •  Waunakee, WI 53597  •  dnsdental.com

D&S Dental Laboratory, Inc. wants you to know:

What you’re getting
• All restorations are made with FDA approved materials
• Ongoing complimentary CE programs for customers

Who’s making it
• Knowledgeable CDTs with decades of experience manage every facet of the fabrication process
• Leaders in CAD/CAM technology—99% of our fixed restorations are digitally fabricated

Where it’s coming from
• We are an independent, full-service, Certified Dental Laboratory with complete milling capabilities
• 100% American-made products—your work is never outsourced

And what’s new!
• Brand new all-ceramic ZR™ lineup and D-Flex™ partials, exclusively from D&S
• Intuitive mobile app makes crown selection and ordering easier than ever
• Our continuing education programs and Lunch & Learns bring you the best in CE
• Newsletter keeps you informed on our latest products and promotions

Discover our quality. Call today at 800-236-3859 to order your complimentary starter kit!

The Board of the Wisconsin AGD welcome these new members:

Dr. Erin Haugen, DDS
W 184 S 6668 Jewel Crest Dr, Muskego, WI

Mr. John V. Machi
15185 Gebhardt Rd, Elm Grove, WI 53122

Dr. Christopher J. Mantel, DDS
1200 17th Ave, Grafton, WI 53024

Dr. Laura A. Channing, DDS
13988 W Peninsula Rd, Hayward, WI 54843

Ms. Tiffany Cash
359 Laverne Dr Apt 5, Green Bay, WI 54311

Dr. David S. Ducommun, DDS
344 S Yellowstone Dr, Madison, WI 53705

Dr. Brian M. King, DDS
6520 W Layton Ave, Greenfield, WI 53220

Dr. Katherine L. Schmitz, DDS
23051 Bashaw Store Rd, Shell Lake, WI 54871

Mr. Christopher J. Hill
2221 Hollidale Dr Apt 211,Waukesha, WI 53186

Dr. Ryan J. Yakowicz, DDS
238 Front St, Cashton, WI 54619-2002

Dr. Kelly LM Newman, DDS
182 Warren Ave, Hartland, WI 53029-2118

Mr. William R. Moos
510 N 20th St Apt 203, Milwaukee, WI 53233-2570

Ms. Catherine E. Zimmermann
325 Origen St, Burlington, WI 53105-1122

Dr. Ashley A. Zoeller, DDS
507 W Main St, Hilbert, WI 54129-9804


